
December 5, 2022 

To All Stakeholders: 

USS Co., Ltd 

 

Precaution about Websites Similar to Official USS Websites 

 

There are currently several websites with similarities to the official websites of USS but 

that have no relationship whatsoever with USS even though they use the USS name. 

These fraudulent websites may appear to be operated by USS or to enable users to 

purchase vehicles submitted at USS auctions.  

 

USS is warning individuals not to submit utilization payments or payments for vehicles 

to these malicious websites. When using the internet, USS asks individuals to be 

certain they are using the official USS corporate website or the USS website 

exclusively for auction members. 

 

USS operates the following websites: 

https://www.ussnet.co.jp/ (Corporate website) 

https://www.uss-engine.com/ (Auction member website) 

https://ssl.cis6200.jp/open/entrance/index.html (CIS information service) 
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